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Music Group
Carol Land

This year we were again invited to lead the singing of Christmas Carols around the
tree at the Oakwood Pub. Thank you for all those that supported us in coming to
join the singing. This is a great opportunity to witness in the community and to build
relationships. Next year they hope to let us set up inside on the stage which will
definitely be warmer for everyone.

We are still having issues with the fold back equipment but hopefully we will all be
able to get together with Geoff to help sort this out.

It is our hope and prayer to bring our very best to every service so that the
fellowship is encouraged to worship and the Lord is glorified.

We held our first Worship and Praise evening on Saturday 18™ November 2017. As
we are not planning regular Sunday evening services this year, we hope to be able to
run several more Worship and Praise evenings on Sundays to encourage our
fellowship to learn new songs and to practice old ones so that our worship times
during services are the best they can be.



